
 

 

 

PRINCIPAL MESSAGE, September 16, 2024 

Carroll Magnet Middle Families, 

Subject: Important update for families 
 
I want to provide you with an update to the letter that was sent this morning. 
 
We were made aware of a social media post early this morning that implied a threat to our school. As 
I shared, we contacted WCPSS Security and law enforcement, who immediately began investigating. 
You may have seen additional law enforcement and Security staff on campus this morning, which we 
requested out of an abundance of caution. 
 
I wanted to report that we had a normal day of learning with no interruptions or incidents. We will 
continue to follow our normal schedule on Tuesday. 
 
We are grateful for our partnerships with law enforcement and WCPSS Security, who work every day 
to keep our students and staff safe. We will continue to cooperate with these partners on keeping 
our school a safe place of learning as they investigate the social media posts. 
 
Posting threats on social media is a serious offense. Anyone caught doing so could face criminal 
charges, in addition to disciplinary action in accordance with WCPSS policies. We appreciate all of the 
tips that were submitted in the last 24 hours. If you have additional information, please contact the 
WCPSS tip line at (919) 856-1911. 
 
Know that we will continue to take every measure to ensure the safety of our students.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of our school. 

Yours, 

Tina Zarzecki, Principal 
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